
I'm writing in strong support of Oregon Wi-Fi Radiation Exposure bill SB 283. I'm very pleased to see this bill 

and strongly advocate its passage. It is well past time, that state (and federal) authorities take an active approach 

in doing comprehensive research into independent studies on any biological effects from wireless radiation.    

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Wylie 

Eugene, OR 
 


